ROUTE 23 TRUCK CENTER

All Municipal, County and State Agencies.

As of today, the order bank is scheduled to open
on 11/07/22 and scheduled to close on 11/10/22.

Click Here! |

This correspondence is to make all townships, county, and state agencies,
aware that Ford Motor Company has given its dealers a limited time for
ordering 2023 model year Super Duty pickups and chassis. (F250-F550)

Please understand there is only a 3-day window of opportunity to enhance
your fleet.

We also feel that Ford may shorten the time stated above because of the
Super Duty demand. If you recall, the last time we could order a 2022
Super Duty was 11/10/2021.

If anyone reading this memo needs to purchase or place an order, the
factory order must be submitted with a purchase order, resolution, or
voucher.

Ford Motor Company will not accept any order without one of the items
listed above for verification.

Route 23 Automall encourages you to examine your fleet and the needs of
your community.

We look forward to assisting you. If you have any questions or need more
information, we are glad to help.

Truly yours,

David Armiger
CoemmercialiMunicipal Truck Manager
Ford Master Certified CAM / F&

| MASTER CERTIFIED darmiger@23automall.com

[ SALES 23ford.com

Route 23 Truck Center {888) 393-4861 phone

13071 Route 23 {973) 838-0800 ext, 122 direct line
BUTLER, NJ 07405 (Q08) B72-0867 cellular

{973) 838-5572 fax

[DEALER NAME]
[DEALER WEBSITE]

[DEALER FULL ADDRESS]
[DEALER PHONE]



https://order.23ford.com/

